Conestoga Hut Pilot

February 9, 2020

Dear chair and members of the Community and Protective Services Committee,

At our last meeting, we heard that five homeless individuals considered lodging in Conestoga Huts. As this may prove to be an inexpensive and valuable option in the future, we would ask that you support the following motion:

That staff report back by April 28 with a plan to pilot a small number of Conestoga Huts.

Sincerely,

Michael van Holst City Councillor, Ward 1 Shawn Lewis City Councillor, Ward 2